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Recreation Ground Road 
Sprowston
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Telephone: 01603 429001
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Turtles Parent Coffee and Info afternoon

Thursday 3rd October

Dear Parents/ Carers

We would like to invite you to a coffee and information afternoon on Thursday 3rd

October at 1:45pm.  This is an informal session where you can meet the parents/ carers 
of the children in the SRB and get to know them as well as ask myself and Emma 
Stevens (SRB specialist partner from Fred Nicholson school) any questions or for any 
advice you may need. If you have any questions prior to the session please email on 
deputyhead@sprowstoninfant.norfolk.sch.uk or call 01603 429001. 

Please return the slip below – we need to make sure we have enough biscuits!

Many Thanks

Emma Wyatt and Sara Wilkinson

Turtles Parent Coffee and Info afternoon

Thursday 3rd October

Parent Name:

1/ We will attend the session 

1/ We will not attend the session

Child name:__________________________________________________________
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